
Hi everyone,
I hope you are all well and are enjoying spending time with your families.  Are you keeping yourself 
busy with lots of fun activities? I have been missing you all and so decided to write you a letter just so 
we can keep in touch.

For the last two weeks, I have been working in the Onchan Hub with some lovely Laxey and Dhoon 
pupils whose parents are key workers. We have been learning all about ‘Endangered Species’ and have 
done a mixture of activities such as writing leaflets, designing posters and using pastels to create a 
Pop Art picture. This week, we have done some Easter activities and even had an egg hunt in the 
Onchan School playground! To the right is a picture of an Easter wreath I made, do you think you 
could have a go at making one at home? Have you been doing anything nice for 
Easter? I hope you haven’t eaten too much chocolate already! 

MSR have also been coming into the Hub and yesterday we did some basketball 
and netball, with the added challenge of social distancing. I have learned lots of 
new games and am looking forward to showing them to you when we get back to 
school.

We have been really lucky with the weather and I’m really enjoying seeing the first signs of spring. I 
was excited to see my first bumblebee of the year yesterday and last week I collected a lovely bunch 
of daffodils and bluebells from my garden. Lucy has also been enjoying the weather and has been 
loving sunbathing on the windowsill.  Are you managing to get out for your daily exercise? I hope you 
have been able to get some fresh air and exercise as it’s so important to keep your body and mind 
active.

I hope you have been able to complete some activities from the learning pack on the website.  We 
will be updating these soon, so keep an eye on it for more challenges. Remember that you can always 
practice your handwriting, spelling and times tables at home. You could even ask an adult to quiz you 
on some of these.

I hope that it won’t be too much longer until we can all be back together again.  For now,  please 
remember to keep washing your hands and looking after each other.  It’s important at times like this 
to keep yourself and others safe.

Take care,

Miss Sumner 😊  

�
�

Hello Year 5!


